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21st September 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

School Photographs 

The photographer will be in school on Thursday 12th October. Every child will have an individual photograph taken, 
but if you wish to have a family photograph done as well, please complete and return the form below as soon as 
possible, but by Monday 2nd October at the very latest. 

This year, we are pleased to let you know that we are once again able to offer sibling photos. This will only be 
available to children who are at school; on this occasion, we will not be able to accommodate pre-school children.  

 

We will arrange for siblings in school (both Infant and Junior school) to be photographed together if requested. 

 

As you can imagine, this requires lots of organisation so please complete and return the attached form by Monday 
2nd October, so that we can ensure that the day runs smoothly. 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs L. Gasser 
Headteacher 

 
 
 
 

 
School Photographs – Thursday 12th October 2023 

 
 

Child’s name _______________________________________________  Class __________ 
 
Please tick as required.  (You may need to tick more than one choice.) 
 
I would like my child to have his/her photograph taken as follows: 
 
a) on his/her own 
 
or 
 
b) with  _____________________________________  in class  ____________  Juniors 
 
c) with  _____________________________________  in class  ____________  Infants 
 


